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A Message from Miss Smithson 

 

It hasn’t quite sunk in that this is my last newsletter at Skelton. I have 

made so many wonderful memories here and it has been an  

absolute pleasure working alongside your community. I am so proud of 

our children and everything we have achieved at school. Skelton has a 

wonderful team of hard-working and dedicated staff who truly care for 

your children. I know that everything about Skelton is going to continue to 

grow from strength to strength and I am really looking forward to  

continuing to work closely with Skelton in the years to come.  

 

Have a wonderful Easter and thank you for all your incredible support. 

Thank you for supporting our Easter fair. It was a great success! 

 A surprise from the 

Easter bunny! 

 

Ducklings and  

Robins loved their 

Easter egg hunt in 

the forest. 



 

Robins and Woodpeckers gathered their own kindling, whittled sticks for 

their marshmallows and enjoyed s’mores around the fire. 

 

Bus tour trip 

Woodpeckers really  

enjoyed their Bus Tour 

around York. We learnt 

all about the human and 

physical features of York 

and recognised many of 

the different landmarks. 

Thank you for all 

your generosity  

towards St Leonard’s 

Hospice and our 

fundraising day.  

 

We raised £225.49 

which is incredible! 



 

Attendance awards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole school: 98% 

Our winning class is: 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

7th April—Break up for Easter. 

 

8th April—Training day 

 

25th April—Back to school 

 

25th/26th/27th April—Kingfishers Bike  

ability  

 

3rd May—Phunkyfoods healthy eating  

workshops (EYFS and KS1) 

 

3rd/4th May—Owls Pedestrian training. 

(more information to follow) 

 

9th May—Year 6 SATs week 

 

13th May—Pyjamarama day. Children 

are welcome to come to school in their 

Pyjamas. 

 

18th May—Brownlee Triathlon day at 

York Sports village (Kingfishers) 

 

18th May—Kingfisher residential parent  

meeting, 3.20pm. 

 

27th May—Break up for Half term. 

 

6th June—Back to school. 
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A warm welcome to Miss Massey 

Hello, I am Miss Massey. I'm very much 

looking forward to joining the Skelton team 

after Easter and I have enjoyed meeting 

some parents and children already. I have 

been in education for over 25 years in 

Manchester, London and York. I was a 

headteacher in London for 13 years and for 

the last couple of years I have been  

supporting headteachers and leaders across 

9 schools in York, I have also enjoyed  

being back in class teaching again. Away 

from school, I live in York with my  

daughter and cat. I love reading, running 

and adventures! I'm 

looking forward to  

getting to know you all 

more. Please come and 

say hello at the school 

gate after the Easter 

holidays. 

 


